
ATTENTION RETIREES 
 

Shelby County residents ages 60 and over have been invited to join me for the 3rd 

ShelbyCares Senior Prom, which takes place on Monday, June 3rd, from 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. at 

The Kent. I’m hopeful that many of our great employees and retirees over 60 can join me there.   

 

The ShelbyCares Senior Prom promotes physical activity, healthy living, and fellowship 

among our community’s senior residents.  This year’s event will feature the Garry Goin Group, 

DJ Stan Bell, healthy food by Phillip Dewayne Catering, mocktails by Candy Bar, an 

interactive photo booth, and more. We hope you can join us there.  

 

To register, visit www.ShelbyCaresSeniorProm.com. Tickets are limited.   

  

All the best,  

  

Lee Harris  

Mayor  
 

 

http://www.shelbycaresseniorprom.com/

